
Our Lady’s College 

聖  母  書  院 
 

Tel.: 2327 5860  Fax: 2752 7645 | http://www.olc.edu.hk | 3 Lung Fung Street, Wong Tai Sin, Kowloon, Hong Kong 香港九龍黃大仙龍鳳街三號 

 

29th October 2021 

Dear Graduates of 2021,   

 

Collection of Certificates of HKDSE 2021 

 

The Certificates of HKDSE 2021 are ready for collection.  All graduates must collect the certificates 

from the School Office on or before 3rd December 2021 (all certificates will be returned to HKEAA 

after 3rd December 2021): 

 

Office Hours 

Monday to Friday   : 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 

Saturday   : 8:30 am to 11:30 am 

*5th, 22nd & 29th November 2021 : Closed 

  

Please bring along your student ID card of Our Lady’s College or your Hong Kong Identity Card to 

collect your certificate.  If you would like to authorize another person to collect the certificate for 

you, the person must provide a copy of your Hong Kong Identity Card as well as an authorization 

letter with your signature. 

 

Thank you and God Bless. 

Yours sincerely, 

Our Lady’s College 


